
 
 
 

 

 

PORTSMOUTH POLICE COMMISSION  

NOTICE 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Please be advised the Portsmouth Police Commission 
may have a quorum on Wednesday, April 26

th
, 2017 at 

7:45 a.m. in the Studios of the Edge Radio Program, 
where they will be guests of the program to discuss the 
role of the Police Commission in Portsmouth. 
 
 
 
Joseph Plaia  

Clerk of the Commission 

 
 
 

 


